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TECHNICAL ADVISORY 

DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 
 

DATE:  10/10/22 
Technical Advisory (TA) 

RS/TL22-032 

SUBJECT: Hurricane Ian Relief: Total Loss for Mobile Homes  

 

Overview: 

Florida Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles (FLHSMV), in response to the damage sustained 
during Hurricane Ian, has been authorized to provide relief for obtaining a duplicate title as a 
result of a Total Loss of a mobile home. For additional information concerning the emergency 
order review: Emergency Order 092422 pursuant to Executive Orders 22-218 and 22-219 
expiring October 23, 2022. 
 
Details:  

If the insurance company wishes to obtain a salvage title in their name, they must obtain title as 
outlined in procedure TL-36, Total Loss Settlements Involving Insurance Companies. The owner 
would have to transfer title to the insurance company. If their title is lost or destroyed, they 
may apply for a duplicate, free of charge; however, the insurance company would be required 
to pay for the salvage title or certificate of destruction being taken into the insurance 
company’s name.  
 
Conclusion:  

If you need additional information, please contact your next level of management or the Field 
Support Center. 

https://www.flhsmv.gov/pdf/bulletins/2022/rstl22-030.pdf
https://www.flhsmv.gov/pdf/bulletins/2022/rstl22-030.pdf
https://www.flhsmv.gov/pdf/proc/tl/tl-36.pdf

